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I strongly support LD2007 and would urge the committee and the full legislature to 
restore sovereignty to the Wabanaki nations who have preserved and cared for the 
lands which are now the State of Maine for thousands of years before the European 
settlers arrived. Passage of this act would give our tribes the means to join with those 
other indigenous nations throughout the United States who are committed to 
addressing the very real dangers of climate change in a way that honors the needs of 
the land the people of our beautiful blue planet. Thank you!


